
TO THE COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Mr & Mrs Needham 

3 Reedfield Place 
Bamber Bridge, Preston 

Lancashire, 
PR5 8AB 

Tel: 01772 322346  
~~~~~~~>>>>>>><<<<<<<~~~~~~~ 

09/02/2022 
 

  
Ref: 07/2021/00812/FUL Dunbia planning application  
 
Dunbia Beef chilling unit and Lairage Building etc. 
 
Health and safety. Please read and show the committee number 5 orange 
part of copy of news paper article of the evening post. Gas Leak. 
Our concerns are our health and safety as we are the only 4 properties near 
to Dunbia to be considered. 
   
Noise please read and show committee number 6 orange part of news 
paper dated 9th May 2000 and also number 4 planning letter 1998. 
 
We have lived here for over 30 years when it was British Beef, then in 1998 
Keypak then Dunbia bought this company we was assured by the then 
planning officer that it would be 24/7 Electric hook up. After 24 years of 
complaints and meetings we all are still complaining of noise, We ASK 
where IS THE CARBON FOOT PRINT, this company is a disgrace with 
pollution, noise and smells. 
 
This company is supposed to have 32 Electric hook up points on site which 
are hardly used or checked to be working, this is probably because a lot of 
the employees are agency staff and a manager that does not give a dam of 
the environment or the residence nearby, he is only concerned about 
profit. 
  
At the last major planning application dated 2018, it was  proposed and 
approved  by SR committee for 24 /7 electric hook on all of this site and to 
be policed by the residence and the Environment agency.   



 
As we are the nearest 4 residence near to Dunbia and for the sake 
environment, demand that a condition of this application is that 24 / 7 
Electric Hook up on all of this site be put in place on this planning 
application as well as all of the above mentioned, this site as had 16+ major 
planning application all approved since 1998 which including building on 
green belt land its time Dunbia and Planning consider and respect the 
environment and us the 4 residence which will hopefully all be at this 
meeting. 
Also as a condition the re-planting of ever green trees to the front of what 
was green belt land and the rest of the frontage, (because of the building 
work trees have died that had been planted),      
             
Smells we hope that this new Lairage building will put a stop to the awful 
smells from this site especially in summer which is another environment 
issue 
 
To Dunbia it would help if us the 4 nearest residence to have a decent 
contact  number  for any problems, (Mr Rob Wilkinson is never available 
and off site a lot), The agency security are not helpful, When the manager 
Mr Gerald Brickley was in charge we had many numbers to call even his 
own number. 

 
With thanks to the committee 


